
SM-1 Project Update, January 29, 2019 

Dear Stakeholders, 

Due to impending inclement weather in the Fort Belvoir area, we are postponing the Deactivated SM-1 
Former Nuclear Reactor public meeting scheduled for today, Jan. 29 at 6:30pm to a future date.  Your 
feedback, questions and participation throughout the process are key to the success of this project but 
in the interest of safety to the public and our team, we will reschedule this meeting within the coming 
months.  We will send out new meeting details to our stakeholders and the public.   

For continued updates, please visit our website at www.nab.usace.army.mil/SM-1   

Thank you for your continued support and participation as we continue through the planning phase of 
the deactivated SM-1 decommissioning and dismantling.   

Very Respectfully, 

The Deactivated SM-1 Decommissioning and Dismantling Team 


